
 
EMAIL 
From: Char Rothstein <charwhnc@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Oct 11, 2024 at 1:25 PM 
Subject: Re Housing Element/CHIP Ordinance 
To: Councilmember John S. Lee <councilmember.lee@lacity.org>, Hannah Lee 
<hannah.lee@lacity.org>, Dan Rosales, Jr <dan.rosales@lacity.org> 
 
Good aQernoon: 
 
Hope you all are having a good day. 
 
Please find the West Hills Neighborhood Council (WHNC) Zoning & Planning 
posi[on on the Housing Element/CHIP Ordinance. 
 
On October 8th, 2024, the commi]ee voted unanimously in support of DraQ #3 of 
the Housing Element/CHIP Ordinance, without the addi[on of Exhibit D, 
"op[ons", as presented by the Planning Department and based on their report. 
 
During a]endance at the 7 and 1/2 hour hearing held by the Planning Commission 
on September 26th, 2024 and in reading the Planning Departments' report, it is 
clear that the Planning Department found enough zoning to meet the States' 
mandate for housing without the need to rezone single family areas. The Planning 
Commission agreed. 
 
Thank you for your con[nued support of our neighborhoods. 
 
Best regards, 
Char Rothstein 
WHNC 
President 
Zoning & Planning Co-Chair 
 


